02/06/2021

Letter of Recommendation

We would like to express our high gratitude and appreciation for the cooperation of our Company
with Speak Well Language School.

We began our collaboration with Speak Well School in 2010.

The company was selected as a result of a tender to be the provider of English language courses due
to the flexibility and availability of services. The services provided were delivered in a professional
manner, for a very reasonable price, which we highly appreciated.

We have never regretted this choice, and we still continue our cooperation with Speak Well School
as our Company continually invests into its Employees ongoing training.

We highly recommend Speak Well School as a professional and reliable partner with the highest
standards of quality and solid reputation in the market.

Best regards,

Chairman of t/Board
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